Giorgos Dimopoulos

From: ISIC GREECE [info@isicgreece.gr]

Sent; Aeutépa, 11 Amrpidiou 2016 10:30 Trp

To: 'Giorgos Dimopoulos'

Cc: sales@isicgreece.gr

Subject: NEW YORK COLLEGE--Thank you for your participation!

From: arvaniti Filitsa [mailto:careeroffice@nyc.qr]
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 5:01 PM
To: ‘arvaniti Filitsa'

Cc: eavgoula@nyc.gr
Subject: Thank you for your participation!

NYC Athens Career Days 2016

On behalf of the New York College Educational Group we would like to thank you for your participation in our Career
Days. Your attendance was greatly appreciated as it made all the difference in the success of our event.

We truly appreciate your support, and we hope you will join us again next year.
We look forward to further developing a mutual partnership that will prove beneficial for both our
students/graduates and the goals of your company. In the up-coming months we will be in cantact with you to see

how better to foster our partnership and your visibility on our campus.

Once again, New York Callege thanks you!






